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Tirana, 27.05.2024



NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF THE TENDER SUBMISSION DATE

As part of the acquisition of equipment for the project QA-SURE - Improving University Quality Assurance Resilient Strategies Toward Excellence, in the framework of ERASMUS CBHE project / Publication ref. 101129398, POLIS University informs all bidders that the deadline for the submission of tenders initially set for Thursday, May 30, 2024, is extended to Monday, June 17, 2024, at 11 a.m. The place of submission of tenders remains unchanged, namely POLIS University, Rr. Bylis 12, km 5 Autostracla Tirane- Durres.

The postponement of the tender occurs because there are no bidders. 






Sotir Dhamo
Administrator
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